
 

 

 

 
 
VALUED CUSTOMERS, 
 

In an abundance of caution for your health and safety, we have 
temporarily suspended our self-serve donut program.  

 

We will have these items prepackaged and readily available.  

 

If you are looking for something specific, please ask a bakery 
attendant.  

 

We appreciate your understanding during this difficult time. 
 

 

Bashas’ Supermarkets Management Team 


